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Jennifer A. Salisbury

CABINET SECRETARY

February 25, 1998

SHACKELFORD OIL COMPANY
P.O. BOX 10665
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702

Dear Mr. Shackelford:

On February 6, 1998 a letter was mailed to Shackelford Oil Company in reference
to the Mobil Federal #7 well, Sec. 21- T19S - 32E, Lea County, New Mexico.
The letter requested correction of footages on the surface location, copies of well
logs, and the deviation survey. The information was due to this office in 15 days.
Since we have received no response from Shackelford, please shut this well in
until the information is received by the Oil Conservation Division office in
Hobbs, New Mexico

Sincerely,
(Fss il

Chris Williams
District 1 Supervisor
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